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2022 is Here!  
  

 Important Dates 

 Exemplary Practice Award Applications Available – February 14  

 AFC Region V Conference – April 29 

 AFC Region II Conference – May 12 

 SDC Spring Conference - May 19, 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 

 AFC Annual Meeting and Conference – November 14-18 

Congratulations to the New 2022 Officers  

Chair-Elect: Sheila Fabius, Broward College 

Region I Representative: April Leake, Northwest Florida State College 

Region III Representative: Dr. Harry Holdorf, Eastern Florida State College 

Region IV Representative: Nicole Hiers, Hillsborough Community College 

Exemplary Practice Chair: Geoffrey Nelson, Seminole State College 
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The Association of Florida Colleges (AFC) 
Foundation, Inc. is a 501c(3) charitable corporation 
formed on June 4, 1991. The AFC Foundation 
provides charitable and educational financial support 
to the Association of Florida Colleges, its members, 
and institutions. Over the past four years, the AFC 
Foundation has given out close to $17,000 in 
hurricane relief funds to our AFC members who 
suffered damage from hurricanes. It has provided 
$22,000 in professional development scholarships to 
our members over the past 8 years.  In 2017, the AFC 
Foundation purchased the building which houses the 
AFC State office in Tallahassee. In recognition of the 
30th anniversary of the Foundation, a $30 for 30 
Campaign was launched. Support the AFC 
Foundation today using the QR code below! 
 

                                    
 
Donation Levels: 
 

• Silver Level - $30 Donation 
Receives commemorative coin 

• Gold Level - $300 Donation 
Receives commemorative coin and Name on 
Gold Donor plaque in the AFC building 

• Platinum Level - $500 Donation 
Receives commemorative coin, Name and 
Photo on Platinum Donor plaque in the AFC 
building, and Spotlight in the AFC Newsletter  

 Survey Says… 
Let us know what you would like to 

see in the next SDC Conference by 

completing this brief survey before 

February 28.  

 
https://forms.office.com/r/33eHPiquRQ  
    

  
 

The New SAT  
By Scott Jaschik 
 

The College Board 

announced on January 25th that the 

SAT will be delivered digitally 

internationally beginning in 2023 

and in the U.S. in 2024. The test will 

be two hours instead of three, and 

the PSAT will be delivered digitally 

in 2023. 

 
Source: InsideHigherEd.com 
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